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July 27, 2023  
 
 
RE: Semicoa Transition Update  
 
 
Dear Valued Customer 
 
 
As previously announced, Semicoa will remain active in the market and continue to 
support our customers.  
 
Semicoa will utilize its extensive inventory of finished die and fully tested packaged 
devices to serve our customers during this transition period. Additionally, Semicoa will 
establish production, assembly and test capabilities required for new orders of Source 
Controlled Drawing devices or MIL-PRF-19500/JAN-qualified devices. 
 
OSIO has begun the transition of the Semicoa division operations to OSIO’s Hawthorne, 
CA facility to maintain core and proprietary manufacturing competencies and support 
the needs of its valued customers for JAN-qualified product offerings and Source 
Controlled Drawing products. The goal is to complete this transition before year-end, 
and we will continue to update you during the transition period. 
 
Please do not hesitate to submit your orders to our customer support team at 
orders@semicoa.com.  
 
Thank you for being one of our valuable customers and supporting SEMICOA for more 
than five decades. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
John Park  
Vice President/General Manager 


